
2023.04 
High Street Emergency Vehicle Ramp 

October 13, 2023 

 
Looking at the northbound EVR, crews are building the subbase along High Street. 

 
Contractor:  Sargent Corporation              Bid Amount:  $676,884.00 
 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate: 13.9%      
 
Project Schedule: Completion date June 15, 2024. 
 
Project Scope: The work includes the construction of new Emergency Vehicle Ramps at the 
High Street Underpass in the Town of West Gardiner. 
 
Contractor Schedule:  Crews are working on the north and southbound Emergency Vehicle 
Ramps (EVR).  They have cleared and are building the subbase up on both sides with granular 
material.  Soon they will be bringing in gravel and prepping these locations for base pavement 
prior to shutting down for the winter.  The contractor anticipates completing the 2023 
construction work in early November and will return in the spring to surface pave and perform any 
touch up work. 
 
 
  


